
GACC 

PUBLIC MEETING 

AUGUST 14, 2012 

Attendance:  Steve Ferguson, Don Barr, Andy Seiwert and Don Melloy.  Guests:  Larry and Bobbie 

Richardson. 

The Richardson’s wanted our feedback on their desire to build a new garage and utility building.  Their 

residence is in Ivy Hills. We advised that they will need variances for the setback and square footage. 

We discussed our possible role in the Crime Watch program, such as maintaining a data base, and so on. 

Need to have a final agenda for the Fire Hydrant project.  Don M. will do this. 

Discussed the progress on the Allisonville Road Bridge over I465. 

Need to circulate term expiration data for board members.  In addition, need to continue search for new 

board members. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

 


